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To: Nick Henry, Clerk to the Committee for AERA 
  

 
Call-for-Evidence on Climate Change (No.2) Bill 

 
 
At its meeting of 1 September 2021, the Committee for Finance considered 
correspondence from the Committee for Agriculture, Environment and Rural 
Affairs regarding a call for evidence on The Climate Change (No.2) Bill. 
 

The Committee agreed that it had no comment to make on the Bill. 

 

Regards  

 

Peter McCallion  
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